SENATE JUDICIARY COMMITTEE

Continuation of sub-committee "A" report by Senator Tillotson,
Chairman of Sub-committee "A".

Bills considered: Senate Bills Nos. 103, 350, 381 and 382;
House Bills Nos. 1096 and 1378.

Room 523. January 20, 1970,



The Senate Judiciary Committee met January 20, 1970 at
eleven o'clock A.M. in Room 523 with Chairman Steadman Ball
presiding.

Bills considered were Senate Bills Nos. 103, 350, 381, 382
and House Bills Nos. 1096 and 1378.

All members were present except Senators Arvin, Bennett,
Pomeroy, Rogers and Storey.

Senator Tillotson continued his reports handled by Sub-
committee "A"; he explained that there was some trouble which
developed because of an amendment in another bill and asked that
Senate Bill No. 350 be held until the matter was straightened out.
Senator Steineger brought up another matter relative to Senate
Bill No. 350 and Senator Ball recommended that Senator Steineger
confer with Senator Tillotson about it.

Senator Tillotson was then heard on the report of Sub-
committee "A" on House Bill No. 1378 regarding the release of
mortgages. He moved that the committee adopt the amendment
and recommend the bill for passage as amended. Senator Steineger
seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.

Dr. Marion McGehey was present to suggest to the committee
that the language on page 2, line 31 and top of page 3, also
some on page 7, in House Bill No. 1096, should be changed to
clarify the meaning. He stated that this was the feeling of
the Medical Society and he asked for time to work out the
defects. Senator Ball told Dr. McGehey to present his
suggestions at a later date and the committee would take it~

up for consideration.



Senator Herd stated he was not ready to report on his
bills; that the Revisor's Office was still working on his
material. He reported on the status of Senate Bill No. 381.
He stated a hearing had been held with representatives from
Labor and the Chamber of Commerce present. He explained that
there exists a House Bill with more lenient and liberal -
provisions and the committee decided to defer any action on
Senate Bill No. 38l.

Senate Bill No. 382 had been recommended to the full
committee for passage as amended by a sub-committee but it was
decided to hold the bill for the time being.

Senator Ball stated that the Judicial Council discussed
Senate Bill No. 389 and took a dim view of certain provisions
in it. Senator Bennett not being present, the discussion of
the bill was postponed.

Senator Steineger moved for adjournment, Senator Tillotson
seconded and the meeting adjourned to meet January 21, 1970 at

11 A.M. in Room 523.

Martha P. Welch, Recording Secretary

Minutes: approved.

Steadman Ball, Chairman
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